
	
  
	
   	
  

	
  

Aug. 24, 2016 
          Hi parents (and students), 

Welcome to 4th grade at Capri. We’re going to 
have a lot of fun this year – and we’ll learn a lot, too!  

I’d like to make much of our communication 
electronic this year. Please check out our website at 
http://capri4.weebly.com. 

− Mrs. Sweeney  
(ksweeney@campbellusd.org)   

Personal supplies (may be labeled)  
* A 1-inch binder 
* Five tab dividers for the binder	
  
* A small pencil box/pouch – must fit in desk 
* A low-odor whiteboard marker  
* 1 box Crayola crayons (24s) 
* 1 box colored pencil set (12s) 
 
Classroom supplies (to be shared 
classwide; please do not label) 
If you would like to donate supplies for Room 
14, we would greatly appreciate: 
* Ticonderoga pencils 
* Post-It notes    * Clorox-type wipes 
* Pink erasers      * Kleenex tissue 
* Wide-ruled binder paper 

Thank you very much! 
 

Help wanted! 
If you are able to 
volunteer, we would 
love your help. We 
could use volunteers to: 
 
* Assemble Thursday 
envelopes 
* Lead Project 
Cornerstone lessons 
* Lead Los Dichos 
lessons 
* Serve as room parent 
* Help check out 
library books 
Please send a note or an 
email if you’d like to 
help. 
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A note about attendance 
Please make sure that your student arrives in time for school. Any 

student who comes into the classroom after the second bell at 7:55 a.m. is 
considered tardy. 

After attendance and announcements, we go straight into our English 
Language Arts lesson. Students who arrive late will miss instruction and 
disrupt their class as well. Thank you for your help! 

Mark your calendars  
• Back to School Night will be Wednesday, Sept. 21  

(grades 1-5) 
• Picture day will be Thursday, Sept. 22 
• Parent-teacher conferences will be Oct. 31 – Nov. 4 

School paperwork 
The beginning of the school year 

brings lots of forms for parents to fill 
out. Thank you in advance for 
returning all paperwork as soon as you 
can. 

In addition, please make sure the 
Capri office has your current address 
and phone numbers. It’s important 
that the school be able to contact you 
in the event of an emergency. Thank 
you! 
  

Homework 
Our regular homework will 

not begin until the week of 
Sept. 6.  

Before then, students’ 
homework will involve getting-
to-know-you information. We 
will be using the homework for 
in-class activities, and it will 
serve as an introduction to 4th 
grade topics. 
 


